LANDOWNER ROUNDTABLE MEETINGS

TULARE IRRIGATION DISTRICT
SUSTAINABLE GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT ACT

roundtable discussions with landowners to receive comments and input to
the MKGSA Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). The GSP is a required
action of the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) of 2014
and is available for public review at www.midkaweah.org.

Please call Beth Holmes
at (559) 686-3425 or email
her at eah@tulareid.org
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